Sophie Kelly

From:

Elaine Lynch <e.lynch@ailg.ie> Friday 9 September 2022 17:39

Sent: To:

Lisa Flanagan

Cc:

Tommy Moylan

Subject:

RE: DCC query - rent arrears

Attachments:

Doc - 8 Jun 2022 - 16-51.pdf

Dear Lisa,

Please accept my sincere apologies for the delay in responding to you.

Due to time restraints at the July Executive meeting, this item was instead raised at our August meeting.

The Executive were in full agreement that the escalating value of rent arrears in DCC is a matter of concern for DCC. Equally, the President and Executive committee agreed that in all instances, where a nominee of the CCMA is sought, a nominee of the AILG should also by sought to ensure the voice of the councillor is clearly heard.

The association has written to the Minister on the matter and we are currently awaiting a reply.

Kind regards, Elaine

Elaine Lynch

Communications and Meetings Officer

An Cumann Rialtas Áitiúil na hÉireann

Association of Irish Local Government (AILG)

Aonad Oifige 10, Muilte Mainéir, Contae Chill Dara, W23YT63 Office Unit 10, Manor Mills, Maynooth, Co. Kildare W23YT63

T (+353) 1 6106100 M (+353) 87 347 02 74 www.ailg.ie





Presidency of Ireland Council of Europe May - November 2022 Présidence de l'Irlande Conseil de l'Europe Mai - Novembre 2022



From: Lisa Flanagan < lisa.flanagan@dublincity.ie>

Sent: Thursday 1 September 2022 12:54

To: info <info@ailg.ie>

Subject: RE: DCC query - rent arrears

Good Afternoon Elaine,

I refer to our correspondence dated 27th May 2022 (attached) and your acknowledgment on the 8th June, which informed us of the intention to discuss the matter at the meeting of the 7th July. I would be grateful if you could provide an update on the outcome of this discussion so I can inform Cllr McGrattan and the member of the Finance SPC?

Kind Regards

Lisa

Lisa Flanagan I Oifigeach Sinsearach Foirne I Rúnaíocht Airgeadais I Roinn Airgeadais I Bloc 1 Urlár 8 I Oifigí na Cathrach

Guthán: (01) 222 3222 I Fón Póc: 087 160 5412

Lisa Flanagan I Senior Staff Officer I Finance Secretariat I Finance Department I Block 1 Floor 8 I Civic Offices

Tel: (01) 222 3222 I Mobile: 087 160 5412

www.dublincity.ie





The information transmitted is intended only for the person(s) or entity to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any use (including transmission or copying) of this information by persons other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.

From: info < info@ailg.ie > Sent: 08 June 2022 18:56
To: finoff@dublincity.ie

Subject: RE: DCC query - rent arrears

Dear Cllr. McGrattan,

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter to the Association dated 27th May 2022.

Your letter has been raised with the Officer board and will be discussed by the President and our National Executive Committee at their next meeting which is scheduled for the 7th of July.

I will be in correspondence in due course to inform you of the outcome following the meeting.

Kind regards, Elaine

Elaine Lynch

Communications and Meetings Officer

An Cumann Rialtas Áitiúil na hÉireann

Association of Irish Local Government (AILG)

Aonad Oifige 10, Muilte Mainéir, Contae Chill Dara, W23YT63

Office Unit 10, Manor Mills, Maynooth, Co. Kildare W23YT63

T (+353) 1 6106100 **M** (+353) 87 347 02 74 <u>www.ailg.ie</u>



Presidency of Ireland Council of Europe May • November 2022 Présidence de l'Irlande Conseil de l'Europe Mai • Novembre 2022



Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann tú an ríomhphost seo a phriontáil. Please consider the Environment before printing this mail.

